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Auburn Council Hears Update on Parks and Recreation Plans 
 (KLZA) -- During the Monday night Auburn City Council meeting the Parks and Pool Committee
presented an update on a meeting with Olsson and Associates to discuss ideas and proposals for the
parks and recreational opportunity improvements

Among the ideas being discussed is a splash pad area in the baby pool area,  work on the trail around
the Rec Complex as well as frisbee golf.  The annual report was presented by the Library.  There are
currently nearly 4,000 registered card holders that checked out more than 52,600 items form the
library last year during more than 30,000 visits to the facility in Auburn.  
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